MINISTRY OF PUBLIC SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
REPUBLIC OF MAURITIUS

24 April 2025

Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms
Circular Letter No. 28 of 2025
E/152/48/15/05 T

From : Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Public Service and Administrative Reforms

To : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Notification of Vacancies - African Union Development Agency (AUDA)

The African Union Development Agency - New Partnership for Africa’s Development
(AUDA-NEPAD) has notified the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Regional Integration and
International Trade of employment opportunities available within the AUDA-NEPAD.

2. The job positions cover various thematic areas aligned with the AUDA-NEPAD’s
mandate to facilitate and coordinate the implementation of continental and regional priority
development programmes and projects.

3. Details regarding the vacant positions, the job descriptions, requirements, deadlines
and application procedures relating to the posts are available online on the following link:
www.nepad.org .

4. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to the
attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department and qualified nationals

encouraged to apply accordingly.
G. Callychurn (Miss)

Jfor Senior Chief Executive

Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
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